
from 5:30 to 7:30 pm
at 440 N. BROAD Street

Wednesday, 
MARCH 2, 2016

Mark your Calendars!

Help us envision  
how each of our 
schools can have 
an active family 
advisory group

The School District of Philadelphia
SCHOOL REFORM COMMISSION

Dear principals, parents, teachers,  
students and community members! 

We would like to invite you to the  
School Reform Commission Strategy,  
Policy and Priorities (SPP) meeting on

INTERESTED IN DEVELOPING POLICY RECOMMENDATIONS? 
Submit your nomination at the meeting or by emailing   

src@philasd.org by MARCH 11, 2016.

With questions please call 215-400-4010


